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Call to Artists 

Art Space – Juan de Fuca Recreation Centre 

June to September 2024 

The Art Space Summer Show is scheduled to run from Sunday,  June 2nd to 
Sunday, September  8th 2024.  Submissions are open until Sunday,  May 26th 
at midnight or as soon as 30 artists have been accepted. Acceptance will be on 
a first come, first serve basis, with a maximum of 30 artists. 

The venue is located at 1767 Island Highway in the Juan de Fuca Recreation 
Centre. 

Please email your intent to participate to 

jdf-artspace@artsandculturecolwood.ca 

Space considerations allow for three works per artist.  Paintings 36” or wider 
(including frame) will require two hanging cables and be considered as two 
works.  We are only able to accept 2D artwork. 

Applicants must be a member in good standing of Arts and Culture Colwood 
Society.  Membership can be obtained on-line at artsandculturecolwood.ca 

Members who have not previously shown at Art Space will be adjudicated 
prior to acceptance by our adjudication team. Quality photos of the work being 
submitted and an artist's biography are required.  Please include your website 
address and social media links if applicable. 

You will receive an email by May 28th letting you know if you have been 
accepted for the show. Further information and an intake schedule will be sent 
at that time.  

Art Space Coordinators: 

Linda Kirstein 
Linda Urbinsky 


